

The Area's Premier Family Owned & Operated Senior Living Community

March 5, 2021

Dear Residents, Family Members and Resident Representatives,

We don't have much to report this week. Now that the vaccine has been administered and the number of cases is declining in long term care facilities, we are hopeful that we will begin to see some easing of the restrictions. The CDC announced that they will be releasing updated guidance for vaccinated individuals, although the planned release for yesterday was delayed as they continue to finalize their guidelines. We will share updates with you as they become available to us. Please see the schedules below for our three neighborhoods.

Neighborhoods: Assisted Living and Recollections			
Activity	Status	Service Resumption	
Outdoor Visits	Allowed	N/A	
Essential Caregiver Visits ¹	Suspended	Visits resume 3/12/21 ¹	
Compassionate Care Visits	Allowed	N/A	
Bereavement Visits	Allowed	N/A	
Indoor Visits	Suspended	Suspended due to NJ CALI score	
Dining	In room	Communal dining 3/25/21	
Activities	In room	Communal activities 3/25/21	

Neighborhood: Skilled Nursing			
Activity	Status	Service Resumption	
Outdoor Visits	Allowed	N/A	
Essential Caregiver Visits ¹	Suspended	Visits resume 3/8/21 ¹	
Compassionate Care Visits	Allowed	N/A	
Bereavement Visits	Allowed	N/A	
Indoor Visits	Suspended	Suspended due to NJ CALI score	
Dining	In room	Communal dining 3/22/21	
Activities	In room	Communal activities 3/22/21	

^{1.} Essential Caregiver visits may not resume until all residents and staff have received two weeks AND two rounds of testing with no further positives. Delays in receiving test results may impact the estimated date to resume Essential Caregiver visits.

We continue to be grateful to you for your ongoing support. Please don't hesitate to share any comments, concerns or questions. We are all in this together.

Regards,

The Keane Family

2500 Ridgewood Rd., Wall, NJ 07719 Ph: 732-528-9311 / Fax: 732-528-9026